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DAILY BULLETIN: PLEASE READ IN HOMEROOM CLASS AND POST 
MIRA COSTA HIGH 
Vision Statement

 “Mira Costa is a community of learners where each member

has the opportunity to achieve academic, creative,

personal, and social excellence.”

Tuesday, April 21, 2020




        



New Block Schedule

	 New Block Schedule

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Period

8:00 – 10:00
	TBD By Teacher: 

Half Day Teacher Professional Development/ Half Day Flex Time with Students

 
	First
	Second
	First
	Second

	Nutrition

10:00 – 10:15
	
	
	
	
	

	Period

10:15 – 12:15
	
	Third
	Fourth
	Third
	Fourth

	Lunch

12:15 – 12:45
	
	
	
	
	

	Period

12:45 – 2:45
	
	Fifth
	Sixth
	Fifth
	Sixth


CALENDAR (subject to change)
· TUE 4/21 – CANCELED: Club Council Meeting

· MON 4/20 – FRI 4/24 – POSTPONED: Ping Pong Tournament

· TUE 4/21 & THU 4/23 – TUE 4/28 – Scheduling with Counselors for Current Sophomores
· WED 4/22 – POSTPONED: In N Out Honor Roll Lunch; POSTPONED: Gay/Straight Alliance Pridepalooza 

· THU 4/23 – PTSA General Association Member Meeting at 4 pm via videoconference – sign up here
· FRI 4/24 – CANCELED: On-Campus Scholar Breakfast (Students will still be honored!)
· WED 4/29 – Ed Council Meeting 

· THU 4/30 – POSTPONED: 9x12 Annual Art Show Fundraiser at Resin Gallery (new time and date TBD); Scheduling with Counselors for Current Freshmen
· FRI 5/ 1 – Senior College Commitment Day (details to follow); POSTPONED: Student Art Show Reception at Resin Gallery (new time and date TBD); Scheduling with Counselors for Current Freshmen
· SAT 5/2 – Progress Report Grades Visible in Aeries
FACULTY
· Please refer to your emails regarding the new schedule, reporting duties and new information on paid leave from Superintendent Mike Matthews, sent on 3/13/2020, and from Suzanne Webb, Assistant Superintendent of HR, sent on 4/1/2020. If you are not receiving staff emails, please contact Krishna Berkes at kberkes@mbusd.org.

· Staff is no longer allowed on campus until further notice. Please contact Dr. Dale at bdale@mbusd.org if you have issues.

· All Staff please remember to check in on Thursdays using the online Google doc form emailed to you from Dr. Dale. Please use the new link sent each week, as questions on the survey may change.
FAMILIES & STUDENTS

· NEW Independent Study Athletics (ISA) Students - Current 2nd Semester: I hope you are all staying fit and healthy – mind, body and soul –during these trying times. ISA final activity logs may be sent via email to me, Denise Anderson at danderson@mbusd.org, by the deadline, May 20. Please log any physical activity you have done since your last logs from March 11. This includes but is not limited to stretching for flexibility, agility movements, running/walking and strength training. ISA applications for the 2020/2021 school year are on the Mira Costa (ATHLETICS) and MBMS (STUDENTS) websites. As you are aware, we don’t know what tomorrow brings. The one thing we do know is we want to be prepared. Please contact me if you have any questions and/or concerns.

· Yesterday began our new weekly schedule where Mondays include a half-day for teacher professional development, collaboration and planning. The other half-day, teachers will respond to students’ academic needs. Teachers’ availability on Mondays will vary. Each teacher will convey their availability to their students, as well as instructions regarding how they will communicate. From 4/20/20 on, the weekly schedule will be: Monday – Half day teacher PD, Half day with students (flex time); Tuesday – Periods 1,3,5 Wednesday – Periods 2,4,6; Thursday – Periods 1,3,5; Friday – Periods 2,4,6. NEW *Teachers will not be responsible for reporting student attendance on Mondays; that day students must check in through the Google Form link, sent by Dr. Dale in his Week 5 Update email, available HERE.
· 2020-2021 LINK CREW APPLICATIONS are available NOW! Are you a kind, enthusiastic sophomore or junior interested in joining Link Crew next year? AWESOME! Online applications are NOW available, so look in your @mbusdapps.org email account and here. Follow @mchslinkcrew on Instagram for reminders and details! Applications are due this Friday, 4/24 by 3 pm. Late applications will not be accepted.

· MBX 2020 SUMMER SCHOOL IS ON!

MBX 2020 Summer School classes will be held as scheduled. While we hope to hold in-person classes, we are making plans for distance learning for all academic classes, including Traditional Summer School and Flex classes. Traditional classes will meet according to the original summer school calendar, either in the classroom, or with Zoom classes and teacher office hours scheduled daily. Flex classes will have sessions in person, or remotely, with smaller teacher-to-student ratios. Flex sessions will be scheduled around student availability. We will honor requests for cancellations without fees until June 1. For more information and to register, go to MBXFoundation.org. (Register for the grade your student will be entering in the fall.)

  2020 Summer School Dates:

· Session 1: Monday, June 15 – Thursday, July 2

· Session 2: Monday, July 6 – Thursday, July 23

· MBX Flex courses are available to students needing a more flexible summer school schedule. Classes can begin as early as June 15 and must be completed by August 7. 
· All MBUSD school sites are closed through MAY 4, and may stay closed beyond that date, although classes continue following the distance-learning model. Please go to the mbusd.org website homepage for the latest district information on COVID-19 and school closures, and continue to monitor email from Dr. Dale, teachers and Superintendent Mike Matthews.

· Updated Information: Please click on the following link to Dr. Dale’s messages, “MUSTANGS GO ONLINE,” or go to our website under Latest News for the latest information: MUSTANGS GO ONLINE.

· Access to Campus UPDATE: Unfortunately, we have closed down access to classrooms, offices, locker halls, fields and blacktops on campus until school reopens. Our Tuesday/Friday access to campus is no longer available. If you left books or materials on campus, please notify your teachers to make other arrangements. 

· Contact Information: As the office on campus is no longer staffed, voice mail messages may not be received. If you cannot find an answer to your question on the Costa or MBUSD website, email miracostainfo@mbusd.org. Your inquiry will be directed to someone who can help you.

· Online Learning Instructional Tools: Check out our link under LATEST NEWS or click HERE for resources including the new block schedule, a suggested Distance Learning Planner for keeping track of students’ schedules, free access to online books and AP testing info.

· Testing Update: Advanced Placement (AP) testing will take place, but each exam has been dramatically altered. Click HERE for information on each exam, what will be covered, and how the test will be administered remotely. State testing (CAASPP) will not take place this year for 11th graders.
· Technology: If you’re having trouble signing in to your mbusdapps account, Aeries or Canvas, fill out a Google form by clicking here or enter https://forms.gle/TEuEkFDoGyanbEt19.
· Transcripts & Records: Please email Ms. Sharp at dsharp@mbusd.org for all records requests.
INCOMING STUDENTS ENROLLMENT
· Effective 3/16/20, please SCAN AND EMAIL ALL COMPLETED ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS TO JAN NORRIS, jnorris@mbusd.org. Please do not come to campus to drop off enrollment paperwork. New and returning students should click on the “enrollment, course selection and registration information for 2020-21” tab under LATEST NEWS on the website:https://www.miracostahigh.org/apps/news/article/874504.
· All inter-district attendance permit requests will be addressed by the District Office. Please click on the Enrollment tab at the top of the mbusd.org website home page, or click HERE for information.
SENIORS
· Pre-ordered graduation announcements that were not picked up on 3/19 are available now from Ms. Berkes at her home nearby in MB. Please email kberkes@mbusd.org to make arrangements.
COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER
· Check out our CCC Newsletter online for the latest information, click HERE.
· Please reach out to the CCC Counselors via email with any questions you might have regarding College planning and preparation:
	Caryn Ramirez
	Ruthie Robles
	Eliza Santarosa
	Christine Schiraldi

	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Center Specialist

	cramirez@mbusd.org
	rrobles@mbusd.org
	esantarosa@mbusd.org
	cschiraldi@mbusd.org


· Test Prep Resources are listed on the MCHS website→College Tab→Testing or use the link: http://www.miracostahigh.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=349909&type=d&pREC_ID=759631
· Summer Programs – It’s not too early to start looking at Summer Programs.  Check out our summer program webpage. Go to the MCHS website→College Tab→Jobs & Internships→Summer Programs or use the link: https://www.miracostahigh.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=349754&type=d&pREC_ID=759373

